FN-7B6BXEE-1

FISCAL NOTE
House Bill 501
Committee: State Government Sponsor: Representative Chris Pringle
Analyst: Hunter Lapp Date: 04/07/2025

House Bill 501 as introduced would authorize the Legislative Council to contract for the
demolition of the current State House which would increase the obligations of the Legislature by

an undetermined amount dependent upon the amount of such contract.

This bill could also increase receipts to the State General Fund by an undetermined amount

dependent on the amount of any funds received from the sale of certain items from the current

State House.
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